
 
 

HOMER M. STARK LAW LIBRARY NOTICE 

 
THE LAWYER IN THE LIBRARY CLINIC WILL BE CLOSED ON 

 
TUESDAY-THURSDAY 12/24/24 – 12/26/24 
TUESDAY-THURSDAY  12/31/24 – 1/2/25 

 
NO LEGAL AID LAWYER WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR APPOINTMENTS  

DURING THAT TIME. THE LAWYER IN THE LIBRARY CLINIC WILL REOPEN 
TUESDAY, 1/7/25 AFTER THE HOLIDAY BREAK. 

 
THE LAW LIBRARY WILL ALSO BE CLOSED 12/24/24, 12/25/24 AND 1/1/25  

IN OBSERVANCE OF CHRISTMAS EVE, CHRISTMAS DAY, AND  
NEW YEAR’S DAY.  

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                      
 
 
 
 
 
                                     

 


